

Western Way, Basingstoke, Hampshire RG22 6HA
Headteacher: Mr C Rice
Telephone: 01256 322691
Email: enquiries@aldworth.hants.sch.uk
Website: www.aldworth.hants.sch.uk

Our Ref: CPN/DKP

7 July 2023

Dear Year 6 Parent/Carer

Further to our recent letter we would like to invite you to our New Year 7 Induction Evening scheduled for Tuesday 11 July at 6.00pm. This is an evening for both yourselves and your child to attend.

During this evening we will give key information about the school, talk through what to expect from every day and what happens over the academic year. This evening will also provide an opportunity for the children to meet with their new tutor groups and find out a little bit about them. Individual envelopes, which will contain login details of our online payment system, will be available for collection on the night.

Whilst parents are in the Main Hall the children will be taken to a classroom where they will meet other members of their tutor group and in most cases their tutor.

If you missed our recent Set for 7 live recordings these are still available on our YouTube channel and can be accessed via the following links:

April show: <a href="https://youtube.com/live/iwPv8Dc8pjM?feature=share">https://youtube.com/live/iwPv8Dc8pjM?feature=share</a>

June show: <a href="https://youtube.com/live/Jopdl2-iApq?feature=share">https://youtube.com/live/Jopdl2-iApq?feature=share</a>

The first day of term for our new Year 7 children will be Tuesday 5 September and the day will start at 8.40am. All new Year 7 should come to the Main Hall as they did on the transition days and they will be directed and collected from there.

We look forward to welcoming you on Tuesday evening at 6.00pm.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs C Poulton

Mrs C Poulton
Deputy Headteacher